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Question for written answer E-009292/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Nathan Gill (EFDD) 

Subject: Drug-resistant malaria 

There have been alarming reports of strains of malaria in Southeast Asia which are resistant to 
antibiotics. 

Could the Commission please comment on what studies, if any, it has launched to investigate this 
worrying situation? 


